
E-Waste Drive

Written by Sanjana Sathyanarayana
Wednesday, 07 March 2012 18:14 - 

Do you have used computers, cellphones, DVD/CD players, printer cartridges, or scrap metal?
If so, please donate them to the E-Waste Drive which will be taking place Sunday March 11
from 10AM to 3PM in the HHS Staff Parking Lot
. You will receive 
5 activity points
for every object
that you donate! Bring an 
ID
(your school ID or driver's license). Please see the posters/flyers around campus (and in A207)
for a list of all the allowable electronics. If you have any questions, email Sanjana at
vpbusdev@hhsfbla.com. Thank you!
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